
Dane County Food Council January Report–  
 
The Council met on Dec. 14, 2015. A discussion was held regarding the Food Summit.  All felt it 
was a positive and very inclusive event. Discussion was held on how the event could be 
replicated in other neighborhoods or communities throughout the county in future years. Next 
meeting is scheduled for January 27th at 6 pm.  
 


